
 

 

 

RIDE-A-LONG OBSERVER DRESS 

REQUIREMENTS 

 

The SCDNR Law Enforcement Division requires that ride-a-long Observer’s dress in a professional manner. 
The police officers are required to maintain a strict dress code; therefore, no less will be required of 
anyone who rides with the officer. 
 

Blue jeans will be clean and presentable without acid wash, tears or rips. Tank tops, t-shirts, open toed 
shoes, or police-related clothing are prohibited from being worn on ride-a-longs. 
 
Clothing displaying or representing any controversial or political statements are prohibited from being 
worn on ride-a-longs. 
 

The assigned officer or supervisor is authorized to refuse any ride-a-long Observer they feel is not 
appropriately attired. 
 
I have read and understand the above guidelines. 
 

 

 
 

 

Applicant’s Signature/Date 
 
Submit with package to SCDNR Recruitment Coordinator 
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